
  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elementary Track will begin on Tuesday, February 13th, from 2:45-4:00 PM. 

Practices will be each Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday. The season will end on 

April 25th. Athletes will need to have their own athletic clothes, tennis shoes, and 

water bottle. Once the roster is set, we will turn on the payment option on the 

parent portal in the school store. Payment is $150.00. 

Pickup will be no later than 4:15 PM each day at the Middle School carpool circle, 

at which time they will head to ASP for a dollar a minute charge. We will host a 

couple of make-shift meets on campus to give the kids an idea of what a track 

meet will be like when they get to the MS. We will give you a heads-up notice 

when those dates will be so you can plan to cheer them on. 

 

Head Coach: Taylor Malone 

taylorm@cottageschool.org 

 

   

Calling all  

Elementary 

 School 

Cougar Cubs 

mailto:taylorm@cottageschool.org

